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Introduction 
At our previous School Forum meeting we discussed in depth Early Years funding.  At this time 

there was information that Officers were unable to confirm as national policy was not published. 

We have now received this information and the paper outlines the decisions that have been taken 

Early Years Funding Update 

Early Years funding will operate differently for the calendar year 2021 and adjustments for the 

financial year 2020-2021 will also be allocated in a different way.  Below are slides issued by the 

Department for Education regarding the planned financial process for the financial year 2020-2021 

and 2021-2022. 

 

 

 

 



  



How this affects Torbay 
 

3-4 year old 
Universal hours 

3-4 year old 
Extended hours 

2 year old 
entitlement 

Jan 2020 
PTEs 

85% of 
Jan 2020 
PTEs 

Jan 2020 
PTEs 

85% of 
Jan 2020 
PTEs 

Jan 2020 
PTEs 

85% of 
Jan 2020 
PTEs 

1,677 1,425 618 525 361 307 

2021 numbers 

 1,597.3  621.64  293.22 

Lower or 
higher 
than 
85%? 

HIGHER  HIGHER  LOWER 

 

From this it is evident that the 3 and 4 year old universal and extended entitlements are above 

85% of the January 2020 census numbers, so no adjustment will be made to these. 

The 2 year old numbers are below 85%, so Torbay’s numbers will be adjusted.  The adjustment 

will not be known until the LA’s headcount is submitted to the ESFA in the summer term; this will 

be submitted in June/July. 

 

 

Sarah White 
Early Years Finance Lead 

 


